
Jessica  Mejia  gets  February
CEO Leadership Award
At the February Meet and Greet last Thursday Feb. 25, City CEO
Tom Hatch presented Deputy City Clerk Jessica Mejia with the
CEO Leadership Award.

“The City Clerk’s Office is right on the front lines of City
Hall,” Hatch said. “We have a great team in that office who
help the public with all their requests on a daily basis and
Jessica is a big part of that team.”

Mejia has been with the City of Costa Mesa for a year and a
half. Prior to coming to Costa Mesa she worked for the cities
of San Dimas and Monterey Park.

She graduated from Cal Poly Pomona with a Bachelor’s Degree in
English. When she’s not helping manage the City Clerk’s office
and marathon council meetings, she is running marathons.

She is an avid runner and over the last two years she has run
28 half marathons, and two full marathons, the L.A. Marathon
and the San Francisco Marathon.

Mejia has been very helpful assisting all the new Committee
and Commission secretaries on how to prepare agendas, comply
with legal requirements and run the meetings.

She serves as a positive role model as she provides guidance,
leadership and assistance to the secretaries.

In addition to Mejia, the city paid tribute to 10 newly hired
employees as well as 11 who received recent promotions.
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